
MEDIA ALERT  
 
CONTACT: 
Brian C. Lee, 831.430.4625 
blee@slvwd.com  
  

 
SAN LORENZO VALLEY AND SCOTTS VALLEY WATER DISTRICTS 

TO HOLD JOINT BOARD MEETING  
 

DISTRICTS TO MAKE “STATE OF THE DISTRICT” PRESENTATIONS AND RECEIVE 
INFO ABOUT THE GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY ACT 

 
WHEN & WHERE:  
Wednesday, April 15, 2015 
3-5 p.m. 
Scotts Valley Water District Conference Room 
2 Civic Center Dr., Scotts Valley 
 
WHAT & WHY:  
A joint board meeting of the Scotts Valley and San Lorenzo Valley water districts to 
consider “state of the district” presentations by both district managers, as well as a 
presentation about the Groundwater Sustainability Act by Russell McGlothlin of 
Brownstein, Hyatt, Faber & Schreck of Santa Barbara. The Department of Water 
Resources is developing groundwater basin boundaries throughout the State of 
California. All water districts will be working together to develop and maintain 
sustainable groundwater management. SVWD and SLVWD are natural partners due to 
their shared Santa Margarita Groundwater Basin aquifer. 
 
WHO:  
SVWD Board of Directors 
SLVWD Board of Directors 
Piret Harmon, District Manager, SVWD 
Brain C. Lee, District Manager, SLVWD 
 
ABOUT THE SAN LORENZO VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
The San Lorenzo Valley Water District is located in the mountains of northern Santa 
Cruz County. The district serves more than 7,300 metered connections. Established in 
1941, the district supplies water to the communities of Boulder Creek, Brookdale, Ben 
Lomond, Zayante, Quail Hollow, Scotts Valley, Whispering Pines, Manana Woods and 
Felton. For more information, visit www.slvwd.com or 
www.facebook.com/slvwaterdistrict 
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